
Minutes of the Stockton Advising Council 

Friday, February 3, 2017 

Members present:  Kerri Sowers, Cindy McCloskey, Jung Lee, Brittany Jenniss, Peter Hagen, Chia-Lin Wu, 

Hannah Ueno, Pat Donahue, Nazi Kazi, Joe Lema, Stacey Culleny, Anna Pfeiffer-Herbert, Paula 

Dollarhide, Nancy Messina 

1. Drop/Add: Paula opened meeting with asking how the semester is going; Academic Advising saw 

468 students during drop/add.  410 new students admitted/registered in January. 

2. Brown Bag events:  please post the events on your door or bulletin board if possible; encourage 

others to attend.  February 7, Christine Gayda-Chelder on post-concussive syndrome; Pat 

Donahue and Dayna 



2017.  CAPP and DegreeWorks will operate simultaneously for several years.  Freshmen and new 

students will only be using DegreeWorks. 

9. NACADA Regional Conference:   The Region 2 National Academic Advising Conference will be 

held in Pittsburg, PA, March 29-31.  There will be people attending from Stockton.  Check out 

the website at: http://www.nacada.ksu.edu/Community/Regions/Region-2/Registration-

Information.aspx 

10. Members rotating off:  Those who are in their second year of service will rotate off at the end of 

the school term.  It’s not too early to be thinking of replacements.  Paula will reach out to those 

ending their service.   

11. Common Reading:  Rich Trama led a discussion of the James Joyce short story, “Eveline.”  We 

found many common themes that we see in our own lives and the decisions that students face.  

A big thank-you to Rich for leading the discussion. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Paula Dollarhide 
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